
 

August 21, 1949.
(

Dr. F. M. Brown,
Fountain Valley School, _
Colorado Springs, Colo,

 

Dear Dr. Brown, _

"“Mendelism among bacteria?", which appeared tn Scisnce, 69: 198-200,
(1929), came to my attentiom some time ago, and is the besis of this -
letter, Aa you my know, I have been conducting somevhat simtlar axperi-
ments with Escherichta coli, and em enclosing a reprint of a receht pub. —
lication. , , - - con

i have not been able to find any further references to your work in
bacterial genetics, but notethat you have incjuded this subject in your
blography in Amer. Men of Science. I would appreciate it if you gould
direct ms to any further publications which may have appeared on the .
genetics or on the taxonomic identification ofBacillus lutzi4, or 4f you a
could give me any relevant unpublished information, especially on the _
details of cultural techniques with B. lutsli. I wonder if you could alao.
be in a position to send ma a subculture of the organism, or refer ne to a
@ corvenient source. a

I will be very grateful for any help you caa give me. .

° 4 Yours sincerely, —

 

. . Joshua Lederbarg,.
Assistant Professor of Geneties,

 


